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SYNOPSIS - 

 

This plat is the fifth plat of the Woods On The River area. There are 

approximately ten acres in the plat. The developer is Clarke 

Companies (Lloyd Clark, principal). The area is located in the vicinity 

east of Grand River Drive and is zoned for Planned Unit Development 

(PUD). 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT -  

 

None. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION -  

 

Approval. 

 

 

BACKGROUND - 

 

This is the fifth plat of the Woods On The River area. The area is 

generally south of Hartford Avenue and east of SE 22nd Street. There 

are 35 single-family lots in the plat. The Plan and Zoning Commission 

approved the preliminary plat on April 19, 2001. 

 

 


